
 
 

Update 10.03.2020 
 
Following consultation with Coillte and the National Parks & Wildlife Service, 
Limerick Motor Club are unable to reschedule the Limerick Forest Rally on the 
proposed date of 19th April 2020. This is due to wildlife protection. Having 
exhausted all avenues to date, we have been unable to find a viable solution. 
However, we will continue working on finding a solution to give our valued 
competitors a chance to compete on our fantastic stages despite the substantial 
financial loss incurred by the club. Competitors will be refunded their entry fees as 
soon as possible.  
 
Once again, Limerick Motor Club would like to thank competitors, marshals, stage 
commanders, timekeepers, officials, stage set up crews, rescue crews, our sponsors, 
media, support crews and the community of Abbeyfeale and surrounding areas. 
 
Alan Noonan 
Press Officer 
Limerick Forest Rally 2020 

 
 


